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BCS 

Celebrates  

NAIDOC Week! 

Deadly Awards of Recognition  

Students 
Engaging and supporting Aboriginal Culture. 

 

Indiannah Carey 

Leon Ruttley 

Ian McKenzie 

Lyden Bruce  

Jorja Carey 

 

Staff 
Supporting Aboriginal Culture and outstanding 

organisation for our NAIDOC day celebrations.  
 

Emma Riley Monica Finlay, 

Susie Sutherland & Richie Milgate. 

 

Community 
Providing ongoing support & education on  

Aboriginal Culture at BCS.  

 
Merv Sutherland 

 

Visiting Guests 
Sharing knowledge and supporting Aboriginal 

Culture at BCS. 

 

Sheryl Nixon (Fred), Steve Watton, 

Kodi Brady, Wes Leedham, Sandra McCaw, 

Tracey McHugh, Anna Lidden, Nikita 

Simpson, David Jackson, Tara Naden & 

Michelle Pfeiffer. 

 

Colouring in Competition Winners 
Kadisha Ryan 

Mariah Gardner 

Sharney Egan 

Shannia Egan 
Congratulations 

Thank you to the following business houses for 

supporting our day of celebration: 

Coonabarabran Bakery 

& Woolworths 
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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We have now reached the halfway point of the year in what 

has been a busy and productive start. There has been so much 

on this semester and so much still to come in the year. Year 

12 officially have one term of regular schooling left until their 

exams, which will be here before we know it. The countdown 

is officially on for the Tasmania excursion, with less than one 

term to go until students depart.  

Staff Changes 

At the end of this term, we will sadly farewell three of our 

Secondary teachers. Nancy Hunt, Joshua and Breanna Amiel 

are all departing to take on employment in other locations. 

We wish them all the best in their future endeavours and 

thank them for the service they have provided to BCS. They 

will definitely all be missed in our school. We are currently in 

the process of filling their positions and we will announce to 

the community when we find suitable replacements.  

NAIDOC 

A huge thank you to all that attended NAIDOC day on 

Wednesday 28th despite the poor weather. A big thank you 

everyone for their organisation to make the day happen. It’s 

always a fantastic day for our school to celebrate Aboriginal 

culture and provide experiences to our students. It also makes 

me happy to see so many of our community members come 

in to support the day. We also must thank those that travelled  

to our school to provide opportunities to our students by 

running an activity on the day.  

Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) Program 

They have had further delays in getting this program started 

and are now aiming for early term 3 to get it up and running. I 

will advise everyone when the start date is confirmed with 

me. For more details please look up or contact Their Care at: 

https://theircare.com.au/ 

Healthy Schools Grant 

BCS recently received $3000 as a healthy schools grant to go 

towards a project to boost health in our school community. 

With this grant money we are planning to build a school gym 

to offer students a place to train and learn a variety of fitness 

routines. We are in the process of ordering weight and cardio 

training equipment with the grant money and looking forward 

to hopefully unveiling the BCS gym by the end of the year.  

Emma Harris Radio Interview 

Following on from Emma Harris’ huge achievement of picking 

up second place in the state for the CWA Latvian Postcard 

Competition, ABC Western Plains heard the news and wanted 

to do a radio interview. Emma did a tremendous job 

representing our community. If you haven’t heard the 

interview yet, you will find a link on our school’s Facebook 

page.  

School visit from Sydney Schools 

This week we received a visit from students and staff from St 

Pius X College Chatswood, and St Brigidine St Ives. They were 

treated to an Ag show from Mr Boyd and members of our BCS 

Ag team. It was students teaching students when our Ag team 

gave a talk and demonstration on leading and handing cattle. 

The schools thoroughly enjoyed their visit and we are hoping 

to treat more schools from the city to our wonderful Ag 

program in the near future. 

Tasmania Excursion 

The date for this is fast approaching and organisation is in full 

swing. There will be an information session early next term for 

those attending to go through the final itinerary, as well as a Q 

&A session. We are also looking to have further fundraising 

with a car wash to start next term so please get in early when 

the date is announced as they always book out. 

 

I’d like to thank the school staff and community for fantastic 

first half of the year. We are all very lucky to work with such 

an awesome group of students and community. I hope 

everyone has an enjoyable and above all, safe holiday. I’m 

looking forward to seeing everyone back on July 18 for all of 

the events we have coming up in the second half of the year.  

 
Mr Matthew Edwards 
Relieving Principal 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL                                                                           Relieving Principal: Mr Matthew Edwards 

https://theircare.com.au/
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Artie Pennell 
Astute observations  
relating to the welfare  
of school sheep.  

  
Lexi Andrews 
Outstanding growth in 
Reading. 

  
Patrick Gardner 
Outstanding growth in 
Spelling. 

  
Cooper Ruttley 
Application and creative 
talent in Visual Arts and 
outstanding growth in 
Reading. 

  
Logan O’Grady 
Consistently putting in 
effort in History and  
Geography.  

  
Leila Ruttley 
Application and creative 
talent in Visual Arts.  

  
Hunter Gold 
Great improvement in 
his classroom behaviours  

  
Sophie Worrell 
Application and creative 
talent in Visual Arts. 

  
Georga Gardner 
Outstanding growth in 
Spelling and improve-
ment and participation in 
class discussions. 
 

  
Emma Harris 
Fantastic effort in LOTE 
and Visual Arts.  

 

 

 
Jace Saunders  
Improved behaviour and 
working hard in Science .  

  
Beau Varty 
Outstanding effort in all 
areas.  

 Principal’s Awards of Recognition 

  
Tayla Byrne 
Outstanding growth in 
Spelling and engagement 
in class. 

  
Josh Haywood 
Kind and considerate 
behaviour, and looking 
out for other people's 
wellbeing. 

 

 

 
Shannia Byrne 
Consistent effort and a 
positive attitude. 

 

 

 
Millie Hunter 
Consistent effort and a 
positive attitude. 

 

 

 
Oliver Ward 
Improvement in Reading. 

 

 

 
Jackson Ruttley 
Outstanding effort in all 
areas. 

 

 

 
Indiannah Carey 
Outstanding effort in all 
areas. 

 

 

 
Cooper Hunter 
Outstanding participating 
in school activities. 

  
Braxton Siemsen 
Always being a pleasant 
person around school. 
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Noah Howe 
Excellent performance in 
practical skills and always 
contributing in class  
discussions in PASS.  

CWA Baradine Branch, Castlereagh Country Group 
International Student Postcard Competition 

Country of study - Latvia  
Emma Harris - Second Place 

Congratulations! 
Pictured: Emma, Mrs Evelyn Hampton & Mr Matthew Edwards 

  
Halle Hinchliffe 
Improved effort in  
Modern History.  

  
Ella Brown 
Continuous effort and 
setting a positive example 
in Senior Biology.  

  
Jake Martin 
Outstanding effort in 
PDHPE. 

  
Tae'Jiyah Wilkie-Aurupa 
Working hard in  
Mathematics.  

  
Hannah Percival 
Outstanding growth in 
Reading. 

  
Jayla Ruttley 
Outstanding growth in 
Reading. 

  
Shannia Egan 
Outstanding growth in 
Spelling. 

 Principal’s Awards of Recognition 

  
Abby Thompson 
Outstanding growth in 
Spelling. 

  
Alex Wicken 
Outstanding growth in 
Spelling. 

 

 

 

 

20 Award Certificates 

 $5.00 canteen voucher + Certificate 

Maddison Percival, Jace Saunders  

& Ethan Burns 

Congratulations 

End of Term Barrel Draw  

$50 Voucher 

Artie Pennell 

Congratulations 
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K/Year 1 

 

Axl Martin 

Year 2/3 

 

 

Year 4/5 

 

Leilamarie Louie 

Year 7 

 

Tayla Byrne 

Year 6 

 

Ava Smith 

Year 8 

 

 

Year 9 

 

Jorden Pagett 

Year 10 

 

Emily Murray 

Year 11 

 

 

Year 12 

 

Halle Hincliffe 

K/Year 1 

 

Billie Smith 

Year 2/3 

 

Nevaeh Carey 

Year 4/5 

 

 

Year 7 

 

Emma Harris 

Year 6 

 

Summer Howe 

Year 8 

 

Josh Haywood 

Year 9 

 

Noah Howe 

Year 10 

 

 

Year 11 

 

Ella Brown 

Year 12 

 

Valarie Dunn 

School Citizen 

Years K-12 

PBL Assembly Awards of Recognition 

Braxton Siemsen 

Rosannah Gundry 

Lincon McConnaughty 

Braiden McPherson 

Claudia McConnaughty 
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Term 2  Week 1 - 5 

Excellent 

Attendance Awards 

 

Axl Martin 

 

Lawana Gold 

 

Rookie Patterson 

 

Beau Varty 

 

Millie Hunter 

 

Lidia Patterson 

 

Lexi Andrews 

 

Clarry Carey 

 

Indiannah Carey 

 

Oceania Gold 

 

Cooper Hunter 

 

Emma Harris 

 

Logan O’Grady 

 

Artie Pennell 

 

Cooper Ruttley 

 

Heidi Taylor 

 

Josh Haywood 

 

Ethan Burns 

 

Suzannah Carey 

 

Emily Murray 

 

 

 

Sharney Egan 

 

Paula Evans 

 

Tyson Dunn 

 

Jax Moffett 

 

Nevaeh Carey 

 

Rosannah Gundry 

 

Skylah Gundry 

 

 Lincon McConnaughty 

Maddison Johnston 

 

 

 

Valarie Dunn 

 

Shannia Egan 

 

 Braiden McPherson Claudia McConnaughty 
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Congratulations 

Primary Champions 
Sub Junior 

Girl - Nevaeh Carey 
Boy - Beau Varty 

Junior  
Girl - Lidia Patterson 
Boy - Riley Thorpe 

11 Years 
Girl - Oceania Gold 
Boy - Koopa Byrne 

Senior  
Girl - Indiannah Carey 

Boy - Boeh Collison 
 

Secondary Champions 
Sub Junior  

Girl - Heidi Taylor 
Junior  

Girl - Suzannah Carey 
Boy - Braiden McPherson 

Senior  
Girl - Jorja Carey 
Boy - Jake Martin 

 
Tyrone Biles Gift Winner 

Chelsea Woodham 
 

Encouragement Awards 
Axl Martin, Lucy Dowler, William 
Byrne, Shannia Byrne, Ava Smith,  
Jax Moffett, Valarie Dunn, Logan 
O’Grady, Hannah Percival, Emma 
Harris, Josh Haywood & Lincon 

McConnaughty.  
 

Best Poster 
Amelia Peel, Destiny Pagett,  

Mariah Gardner, Georga Gardner & 
Oceania Gold. 

 
Best Dressed 

Lidia Patterson, Neveah Carey,  
Indiannah Carey, Oliver Ward & 

Lachlan Ryan. 
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Miss Holly Lummis 
Assistant Principal Curriculum & Instruction 

YEARS K-6                       Assistant Principal: Mrs Lizzie Horder  Curriculum Instruction: Miss Holly Lummis 

Some of the students also got to see the smallest 
library in NSW on their way home and we could not 

resist a photo for this opportunity. 

PSSA Zone - Quambone 
On Thursday May 25th, Cooper Hunter, Riley Thorpe, Clarry Carey, Artie Pennell, Beau Collison, Oceania Gold, Millie 

Hunter and Lidia Patterson head to Quambone for the Annual Zone Cross Country carnival. All students had a fantastic 

day, all giving their best running efforts and representing our school with pride. Their uniform, manners and participation 

was impeccable.  

BCS came away with some placings and these were: 

Oceania Gold – 1st in 11 year girls 

Boeh Collison – 2nd in 12/13 year boys 

Cooper Hunter- 3rd in 12/13 year boys 

Well done to everyone on their efforts on the day and big thank you to 

the parents that attended, it was very much appreciated.  

PSSA NW Regional - Coolah 
On Thursday the 15th of June, Oceania Gold, Beau Collison and Cooper Hunter participated in the Regional Cross 

Country Carnival at Coolah. There were hundreds of competitors, 11 different zones and the track was rough and 

hilly. Despite this, our students ran with determination and represented Baradine Central School, themselves, and 

their families with pride.  

Well done to Boeh, Oceania and Cooper! 

A big thank you to Richie for his support at both competitions. 
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FROM THE OFFICE                            Administration Manager: Mrs Wendy Leonard 

Office Hours 

Mon - Fri  8.30am – 4.30pm 

WEEK Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 10  
26 - 30 June 

  School NAIDOC Day  End of Term 2 

Week 1 
17 - 21 July 
 

     

Week 2 
24 - 28 July 

 Primary Terry McGoldrick 
Rugby-Coona 

  NW Secondary Athletics 

Week 3 
31 July - 4 Aug 

Education Week     

Week 4 
7-11 Aug 

  Inclusive Sports Ten Pin 
Bowling 

Primary Zone Athletics at 
Baradine 

 

 

 

Boeh Collison 

Leila Ruttley 

Indiannah Carey 

Indiana Mayall 

Oceania Gold 

Destiny Pagett 

Eli Kiellor 

Lucy Dowler 

Hannah Percival 

Cooper Ruttley 
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SCHOOL NOTICES 

Tasmania  Fundraiser 

Fishing/Camping 

Raffle 

Tickets: 1 for $5      

 5 for $20        

 15 for $50 

Valued over $1500 

Tickets available at the school office 

and various business houses 

around town. 
Drawn in August 2023 

Street Stall Results - Friday 23rd June 

Fruit & Vege+ 2 BBQ chickens (donated by IGA) 

Won by Janet Fitzgerald 

100 Club 1 

1st Boof Dadd, 2nd Elaine Gumley, 3rd Ken Hawkins 

( Drawn by Steve Jacobs) 

100 Club 2  

1st Brett & Julie, 2nd Cazza, 3rd Irene Worrell  

(Drawn by Loretta Masman) 

Thank you to everyone who supported the stall. 

 Total of $552.50 was raised.  
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 For Sale 

Regional Lifestyle Magazine 

Features a 2 page article on BCS! 

Only $15 - limited supply 


